
 

 

The Kindergarten Orientation Program consists of three visits to the school in Term 4, 2020. Our 
2021 Kindergarten students are invited to spend time in the Kindergarten classrooms to 
experience first-hand what life is like at big school. It’s all about creating a smooth, nurturing 
transition into school. Your child will connect with teachers and other children starting Kindy. They 
will get to feel more familiar with our school, meet their Year 6 buddies for 2021 and participate 
in fun, engaging indoor and outdoor activities. 

Please note: Children and parents are welcome to meet us at the McGrath St gate at 
9:30am. Our school leaders will be there to greet you.  
Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions, we are unable to host parents inside the school for 
more than 15 minutes. During this time, the principal will introduce you to our school and 
answer any questions. The uniform shop will also be open to purchase uniforms during this 
time. Children may then be picked up at 11:30am. 

Visit 1: 
Friday 6 November 2020, 9:30-11:30am 
2021 Kindergarten children will be welcomed into the Kindergarten classrooms. They will 
participate in fun activities - getting to know their new friends, teachers and school life. 
Crunch’n’Sip will be provided. 

Visits 2 & 3:  
Tuesday 13 & 20 November 2020, 9:30-11:30am 
Children will meet their ‘Year 6 Buddies’. Please bring a piece of fruit in a lunch box and a water 
bottle for “Crunch’n’Sip” and make sure your child wears a sun hat. Thanks. 

Welcome to our school! We look forward to getting to know you!

Kindergarten Orientation Dates 
Friday 6 November 2020 
Friday 13 November 2020 
Friday 20 November 202 
9:30-11:30am

You are invited to our… 
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